
CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK
Whilst we are unable to invite our 
wonderful grandparents into our 
school this year, we hope that we 

will be able to do so in better 
times. We pray for those 

grandparents who live close and 
far away, as well as those no 

longer with us. 


Wednesday’s 
Theme


(Grandparents Day)  

Celebrating Being 

Together Again


